
From: Bert Polk <Bert.Polk@llr.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/1/2016 11:52:44 AM
Subject: RE:

He has been served electronically and  has acknowledged receipt of the Inspection Report (2/29).  The report denotes 
a 30 day compliance timeline, however it is not unusual for us to work with property owners who are making 
progress and completion may be out of their control.  At this point we have heard nothing other than the 
acknowledgement.   The building has been posted by OSFM as “unsafe” and prohibiting occupancy.
 
The enforcement tool for OSFM is the ALC.  Initially we may try to assist Camden in their efforts.
 
Bert
 

Robert Polk
State Fire Marshal/Deputy Director

 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 11:34 AM
 
To: Bert Polk; Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Cc: Mottel, Haley
 
Subject: RE:
 
Hi Bert, 
 
Just checking in on this.  Has the property owner been served with this notice?  Also, is there an enforcement 
mechanism in the event that the property owner does not correct the violations or demolish the building within a 
certain timeframe?
 
Thanks, Holly
 
From: Bert Polk [mailto:Bert.Polk@llr.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 3:37 PM
 
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Mottel, Haley
 
Subject:
 
Greetings,
 
Attached please find a copy of the requested Inspection Report.  Feel free to copy for needed distribution.
 

Robert Polk
State Fire Marshal/Deputy Director
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